
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 9:30 AM 
To: Campbell, Melissa <mecampbell@london.ca> 
Subject: File No. OZ-8804 
  
Good morning Ms. Campbell, 
  
Please be advised that I am writing in support of the application with respect to the above-noted file 
number. I support change in Woodfield and infill in the neighborhood. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
  
Ian B. Johnstone B.Sc., LL.B., LL.M. 
Partner 
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